
Dear Colleagues, Dear friends,

After more than 30 wonderful years that I have worked at Erasmus University Rotterdam, I 
will retire on 1st August this year.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for all the years we have enjoyed 
working together! 

I’d like to introduce my colleagues from International Office who will be your point of 
contacts moving forward.

1. For academic cooperation, international partnerships, MoU signing or renewal: 
Please contact partnerships@eur.nl

2. For CSC PhD programme:
Please contact csc@eur.nl

3. For requests to visit our university:
Please contact internationaloffice@eur.nl

Thanks again, and I wish you all the best in the future!

Best regards,

Weichia Tseng

PS. My colleague at China office, Selano LI will leave on 1st September this year and our 
China office will be closed as well.


